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April 15, 2024 

Darrell Kersting, Mayor 
City of Kindred  
PO Box 158 
Kindred, ND 58051 

Dear Mayor DuBord: 

The Cass County Commission is submitting this letter in support of the City of Kindred adopting the 
legislative changes made by the North Dakota Legislature in 2023 to the Kindred Renaissance Zone 
Development Plan.  

From the Commission’s perspective, the Renaissance Zone program and the applicable incentives are 
an important catalyst to revitalization, economic development, and investment in the City of Kindred.  

The Cass County Commission requests that this letter of support be submitted and filed with the City of 
Kindreds Renaissance Zone Plan update.  

Sincerely, 

Chad Peterson, Chairman 
Cass County Commission 

Cc: Jackie Johnson, Deputy Auditor, City of Kindred 

SUGGESTED MOTION: Authorize letter of support for Kindred Renaissance Zone plan update.


